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Happy Friday construction has finished up for the week and Cassidy has 
had another productive week making improvements to your downtown 
core. In the coming weeks we will be starting to install the new irrigation 
system, and this will be installed under the sidewalk. An access plan will 
be communicated soon on how this process will occur. 
 
Below is a breakdown of the upcoming work for next week and what has 
been completed so far. As well as some pictures for viewing.  
For more information, please visit the project webpage at 
www.stthomas.ca/talbot 

Work Scheduled for next week: (Stage 1 only Mary St. to City Hall) 
 

• Watermain on White Street to be installed. 
• Remaining Water services to each building 
• Watermain chlorination and testing.  
• Street light Electrical duct installation will continue working 

east from Hiawatha.  
 

All planned water disruptions will be communicated in advance. If your 
business is water sensitive and you wish to have an after-hour 
connection, please reach out rpflanzner@stthomas.ca if you haven’t 
done so already. 

 

Road Closures and Access: 
- Talbot St. from Mary St to Princess Ave. will be closed to through traffic, 

please follow the posted detour. 
- On street parking within the construction zone is not permitted  
- Front Door access may be interrupted periodically during construction, 

advance notification will be provided prior to any disruption 
 
Construction Safety: 

- Your safety is very important to us. Please respect the work zone 
- Please use caution when using the street or sidewalks near the 

construction limits 
- Maintain a safe distance from any moving equipment, stockpiles or 

trenches 

Work completed so far:  
(Stage 1 only Mary St. to City Hall) 
 

- Started electrical removals 
- Installed new roadway catch 

basins 
- Started installing new lighting 

duct work 
- All of stage 1 Sanitary drain 

connections are now completed 
 

 
 
 

Road subgrade, getting ready to 
build the road back up 

Excavator digging some of the 
last few services in Stage 1 
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